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Greetings from the President, 

Welcome to the July newsletter for YOMCHI!   

I want to congratulate and thank all the YOM CHI 

members and students who participated in the 1st 

YOM CHI California Referee Seminar and 

Tournament in Visalia, California. We had members 

from Colorado, Oklahoma, Hawaii and California 

come to compete and assist with running the 

Tournament. 

Congratulations to everyone who competed and participated in the 

tournament! The list below is a summary of the tournament results for 

each division: 

Sparring: 

Men’s Black/Red Belt Women’s Division Junior Division 

1st Matthew Murrell 1st Rebecca Castor 1st Jairo Navarro 

2nd Sebastian Morris 2nd Emma Perl 2nd Esai Navarro 

3rd Emilio Navarro 3rd Corinne Hopper 3rd Camilla Navarro 

 

Patterns: 

Black and Red Belt Color Belt 

1st Emma Perl 1st place Emil Yaragonda 

2nd Matthew Murrell 2nd Corinne Hopper 

3rd Emilio Navarro 3rd Sebastian Morris 

 

Breaking: 

Men’s Black/Red Belt Women’s Division Junior Men’s Division 

1st Matthew Murrell 1st Cindy Koehl 1st Jairo Navarro 

2nd Emilio Navarro 2nd Corinne Hopper 2nd Esai Navarro 

3rd Joey Robinson 3rd Camilla Navarro 3rd Sebastian Morris 
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Friday night, Mrs. Amy Cook, IV, from Oklahoma and Mr Kyle Colby, V, 

from Colorado, taught the Referee Seminar. The following students 

participated or tested for the certifications below:  

Name Rank 
Current Referee 

Certification Tested for 

Joey Robinson I Dan B n/a 

Chris Markley II Dan B n/a 

Jeanne Arnold III Dan A Recert A 

Matthew Murrell 2nd gup C B 

Abby Murrell I Dan C B 

Emilio Navarro 2nd gup None C 

Corinne Hopper 4th gup None C 

Jairo Navarro 5th gup None n/a 

Camila Navarro 7th gup None n/a 

Doug Arnold VIII Dan I n/a 

Emma Perl I Dan C B 

Rebecca Castor II Dan C B 

Cyndi Koehl 6th gup None n/a 

Zachary Arnold II Dan C B 

Amanda Garner II Dan I n/a 

Kyle Colby V Dan A 
I - first 
course 

 
I hope everyone enjoyed the last two ZOOM seminars with Grand 
Master Walter Lang IX and Master Douglas Arnold VIII. Our next 
event will be a very special interactive event focusing on The 
Traditions in TaeKwon-Do.  Our seniors will be discussing the 
origins of our traditions and why we do the things we do!   
The Date is Sunday July 23rd at 6:00 pm Mountain Time. Mr 

Colby will be sending out the Zoom Link soon. SAVE THE DATE! 

Jeanne Arnold, III 
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